
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  24 May 2023 

Date of response: 25 May 2023 

Freedom of Information request regarding applications made by architects 

 
 
Request 
 
“Please could you provide me with the numbers of successful (i.e. ultimately resulting in 
permission to perform the requested action) planning applications, broken down by architect, 
made on behalf clients by architects (both chartered and technologists) based in Guernsey for the 
calendar years 2021 and 2022.” 
 
Response provided by the Development & Planning Authority 
 
The information sought has not been released as information specific to individual architect firms 
and their applications is commercial information not appropriate for the States of Guernsey to 
publish. 
 


